GRAND CENTRAL MALL
P. O. Box 1228, Parkersburg, WV 26101
“We Excel”

August 29, 1977

Rolland L.. Lindblade
1017 North 90th Street, No. 2
Omaha, Nebraska 68114

Dear Rolland:

Thank you for your letter of July 31. Who would
have thought WXIL, would have been listened to in
Omaha, Nebraska. We are always glad to add one
more fan to our growing list of listeners.

: Please don't hesitate to let us know if you happen
to hear us again. Thank you again for your letter.

Sincerely,

VA o

David A. Strock
General Manager

DAS:kd
Vincent B. Ritzenthaler 95.1 MHz 24 Hrs.
General Manager 50,000 Watts

304/485-7425

A Service ofﬂ}i?’ctrocom, Inc.
David A. Strock, President



